Will Ramsay,
Bughtrig,
Coldstream
TD12  4JP

will@ramsayfairs.com 

1st October, 2023

PREAPPLICATION CONSULTATION REGARDING CONSTRUCTION AND OPERATION OF  BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE AT PITTLESHEUGH

I am in full agreement with the stance being taken by our community council, who, in understanding the need for battery storage as a national priority, did not oppose initial planning applications.   They are now, having a clear community mandate, opposing all future battery storage development in our area in an effort to stop our countryside becoming an industrial wasteland.

I personally object to this development for the following reasons:











Please acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Yours faithfully


Signed:

Name:
Address:




email

